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Piotrowska-Barrett

I would like to voice my objection to the felling of the acer tree in the rear garden. It is a beautiful mature 

specimen and one of few such trees in area. We are supposed to be preserving trees for the sake of the 

environment, biodiversity and their positive contribution to the character of the Conservation Area.

Bark inclusion, given as the reason for cutting down the entire tree, can be dealt with by pruning and the 

leaning is minimal and completely is normal for any tree of this age.
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